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February 22, 2019 
 

SPECIAL MEETING 
 

  TO Be Held:  WEDNESDAY March 13, 2019 at 600 P.M. 
Government Center 119 School Street 

 
At the February 2019 meeting of the Traffic Commission it was voted to 
have a Public Meeting relative to the redesign of Piety Corner (Totten 
Pond Road at Lexington Street). The meeting will be held on 
Wednesday March 13, 2019.  A meeting with the immediate abutters will 
start at 6:00 PM and general public session will start at 6:30 PM in the 
Auditorium of the Government Center 119 School Street. 
 
All neighbors/abutters will be heard and the meeting will be opened to 
all members of the public to address their concerns and opinions.  
 
The Traffic Commission will vote its’ recommendations concerning the 
reconstruction of this intersection. 
 
     
Frank S. Lombardo, Clerk 
cc: Members 
 City Clerk’s Office 

 
 
 

 
 
 


